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Friday 5th June 2020

Dear Parents/Carers

I would like to thank you all for your patience and understanding during this difficult time.  I am pleased to inform you that the Academy Trust have approved our risk assessment and we are fully prepared for the return of Nursery and Reception groups from the 8th June. Year one groups will return from the 15th June. I am still unable to give any more information regarding our Year two children at present but do still hope that something can be arranged for them before the Summer. 

If you have informed us that you are wanting your child to return from the 8th June you will receive a hand delivered letter today with all the information you will need. Please read this information carefully and return the signed parent pre-admission procedure form and the pupil details slip on the first morning your child returns to school. The pre-admission form contains questions you will need to answer, useful guidance for you to follow and is there for the safety of your child, your family and all staff. Each morning a member of staff will check that nothing has changed from when you first completed this form. They will also check your child’s temperature as a precautionary measure (staff are also checked each morning). Please note that if your child has an allergy which means they regularly cough, unfortunately they will not be allowed in school while the coughing persists.      

Please stick to the drop off and collection times & entry/exit gate allocated as far as possible to help us with the staggered system. This system has been introduced to minimise the number of adults and children around the school grounds at any one time. Please also read the general information for parents/carers leaflet and our pledge leaflet (these are on our website available with this letter). 

I know some children will feel a little anxious on their return. I would like to reassure you that although we have many new systems in place my staff are as caring and thoughtful as ever. Whilst we will be minimising risk we will also be ensuring your children are happy and engaging in a positive learning experience. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns please phone the school office, I will be happy to discuss and help where possible. We look forward to seeing you all soon. 

Very Best Wishes

Angela Clark
Angela Clark
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